
Capitola City Council 

 

Agenda Report 

Meeting: April 28, 2022 

From: City Manager Department 

Subject: Acknowledge Local Government Academy Class of 2022 
 
 

Background/Discussion: On a semi-annual cycle, the City puts on a Local Government Academy 
to provide information to interested residents about how local government provides services to 
the community. The Academy is a series of informational presentations and discussions on the 
City’s government, administration, programs, and partnerships with other local agencies. In March 
and April, nearly 25 local community members attended the 2022 Local Government Academy. 
Presentations were made regarding all City departments, and several outside agencies also 
presented including the Central Fire District, Santa Cruz Public Library System, the Soquel Union 
Elementary School District, and the Soquel Creek Water District.  

 

Report Prepared By: Chloé Woodmansee, City Clerk, Larry Laurent, Assistant to the City 
Manager 

Approved By: Jamie Goldstein, City Manager 


